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Dear Parents 

 

PARENTS’ EVENINGS FOR YEAR GROUPS 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 

THURSDAY 7TH JUNE   and  TUESDAY 12th JUNE 

 
We completely understand some families may prefer separate appointments to talk to their 

children's teachers but we will look to offer a single 10 minute appointment for each child. 

Please do support your child’s teacher's time by booking an appointment rather than two. 

 

We send a note to parents by Parentmail when they are able to book a slot for parents’ 

evening.   If you do not have Parentmail please call into the office next week to book a time.   

 

Please note:  

 

 For Year 3DF:  Mrs Doran will be speaking to parents although on the booking form 

it will say the teacher is Mrs Hughes.   

 

 For Year 2C: Mrs Delbridge will be speaking to parents although on the booking 
form it will say the teacher is Mrs Coombes.   

 

 There are no school clubs running these evenings, that includes Rounders, Cricket 

and Orchestra.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

J Paterson 

Headteacher  
 

 


